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Blair Baker 
Environmental Major 
Projects Manager 
Environmental Services 
 
555 West 5Th Street 
Los Angeles, CA  90013 
213-244-0000 
 

November 21, 2023 
 
 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Energy Division 
Attn: Michael Rosauer 

 
 
Dear Mr. Rosauer: 
 
The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) provided its PEA Completeness Review for the 
Ventura Compressor Station Modernization Project (Project) to SoCalGas on September 22, 2023. In 
response to the deficiencies and items for completeness, SoCalGas has prepared the attached Response to 
Comments document, including updated appendices and attachments as necessary.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at bebaker@socalgas.com. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Blair Baker 
Environmental Major Projects Manager - Environmental Services 
Southern California Gas Company 
 
Enclosures: (12) 
Response to PEA Completeness Review 
Appendix A, Detailed Maps and Design Drawings (additional GIS files provided separately) 
Appendix B, Air Quality and GHG Emissions Technical Report 
Appendix C, Biological Resources Assessment 
Appendix H, Preliminary Construction Fire Prevention Plan 
Appendix O, Preliminary Emergency Action and Fire Prevention Plan and Preliminary Health and 

Safety Plan 
Appendix Q, Pipeline Repair/Replacement and Inspection 
Appendix R, Preliminary Traffic Plan and Control 
Attachment 1, References Cited 
Attachment 2, AQ Modeling Files 
Attachment 3, GIS Data 
Attachment 5, VMT Calculations 
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